
Do you  
know about 
the National 
Redress  
Scheme?
The National Redress Scheme is for 
people who suffered child sexual 
abuse in institutions such as a school, 
church, mission, orphanage, foster 
care, children’s home, detention 
centre, hospital or a sports club.

As part of redress you can get a payment,  
counselling and support, and an acknowledgement  
of what happened to you from the institution. 

Support services are free and can help before,  
during and after you apply. 

To find out more, visit nationalredress.gov.au  
or call 1800 737 377 to be connected to your  
local support services.

Scan this 
QR code 
for more 
information

Note: �The National Redress Scheme is different from Stolen Generations Redress Schemes. 
You may be eligible for both Schemes.

This artwork is by Kaanju, Kuku Ya’u, Girramay woman  
Emma Hollingsworth and represents First Nations people being 
empowered to speak to their truth, as part of their healing journey.
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